
From: Vincenzo Archibald
To: epatt@robbinsdimonte.com; Brown, Don; jordan@1818legal.com; Tipsord, Marie
Cc: NeeshiaMacanowicz@gmail.com
Subject: [External] Re: PCB 2023-069
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 8:14:48 PM

Hello,

This message is being sent to inform the interested parties in the above matter, while the
case has been dismissed and was not refiled.

Due to the egregiousness of the violation(s), the false statements made by the
contractor on site when the photos were taken and the wildly inappropriate response by
The Hoodridge Police, who themselves have an active case with The Board.  For
violations of their own Federal Clean Water Act Permit. 

And the complete failure by a State employee entrusted as Hearing Officer and bound by
an ethics clause to notify the appropriate Federal agencies of Fraud and Waste. Instead,
applying law differently to different parties and continuing his path toward eroding the
enforceability of these laws.

This case is being referred to the FBI. The Board and hearing officer reported to the OIG.
Then the case may be refiled. 

Neeshia, They discharged federally controlled pollutants onto a county highway and
then lied to me and the Police saying it wasn't pollution and they were allowed to do it.
The officer who responded didn't even know it was illegal in IL to make false police
reports. As this was the contractors first response to me taking pictures from public
roads. 

The Officer's help to me as this contractor violated federal law and destroyed the things
you study at the USDA, was to wave his hand around and say, "people call the police,
what can you do?" 

The answer, is starting the paperwork for Disorderly Conduct charges. 

Is very convenient your office is at the University and they moved the Environmental
Health Department into the same building. Which houses the professors and
researchers of the Fish and Wildlife Conservation Ecology Program. Dr Wiebke studies
Turtles. They live in and around water totally void of Oxygen, right? 
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I don't what is worse. Maynard James Keenan as your red headed step dad, or Elon Musk
as mine. 

Ta-Ta Pip-Pip,

Paul Pratapas
545 N Mendenhall Rd.
Memphis, TN 38117
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